
Report: D7 

Report to Governor- GMT District Coordinator 

 

Dear Lion Carl, 

Been working along side of GET Coordinator and District Governor to help rebuild 3 clubs in our district. 

Hillard Club, which is being worked on by GET Stu and DG Carl, Columbus Northeast Club, which is 

being worked on by myself and Lion Amanda Jones, Olentangy Club, which is being worked on FVDG 

Gary and Lion Patrick Loudermilk. We hope to be able to save these clubs by doing some recruiting at 

community events. Met with DG, GET, PDG Joe Jackson, Lion Doug Beitzel, and Libby Ramge a student 

at The Ohio State University on starting a campus wide club at the University. Libby is willing to help 

build the club and work with us in recruiting members, work is moving forward on this project.  Have 

ordered materials for distribution for LCI for use in in this project as well to have on hand if clubs need 

them. As of this date the district is a -3 in membership 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

GMT Coordinator Fred Porter 


